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Sixth Form Newsletter 15/03/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sixth Form Careers Day 
 
On Tuesday 19th March, all of Sixth Form will be taking part in a career’s day.  Year 13 will 
be taking part during periods 1 and 2 and year 12 during periods 3, 4 and 5.  An outline of 
the day is below: 
 

Period 
1 

interview 
preparation y13 

Period 
2 Transferable skills y13 

Period 
3 

interview 
preparation y12 

Period 
4 Transferable skills y12 

period 
5 Application Uni y12 

 
This should be a really informative day for all our students. 
 
Progression – UCAS discovery day 
 
Now that the UCAS process is complete for year 13, we shift our 
focus towards introducing the various progress pathways to our 
year 12 students.  On the 17th April, we are offering to take all of 
our year 12 students to the UCAS discovery day at Farnborough.  
In order for students to attend, we need to have EV2s returned 
before the Easter holidays. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
 
Today 15 year 12 students took part in our annual sponsored walk around Dinton Pastures.  
The atmosphere was excellent and it was heartwarming to see so many students so 
dedicated to raising money for a wonderful charity.  In total, we have managed to raise 
nearly £600 for Beat.  What an amazing achievement! 
 
Easter revision session 
 
Mr Whitehouse has communicated home the dates and times for year 13 Easter revision 
sessions.  Details of what will be covered in each session are included in the letter.  These 
sessions have been put on to support our students with their final preparations for their A 
level exams. 
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Early closures 
 
So, you are aware, we have two early closures in the next two weeks.  On Thursday 21st 
March, we have an early closure due to a parents’ evening.  Staff will set work for students 
to complete in the afternoon.  We have then close for the Easter holidays at lunchtime on 
Tuesday 26th March. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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